
 

 

Are you eligible for HACC PYP services? 

In Victoria the Home and Community Care Program for Younger 

People supports younger people in optimising their health and 

wellbeing, while helping them maintain or regain their independence 

to live safely in their own homes and communities.  

In order to access services under this program, you will be required to 

undergo a holistic assessment to determine eligibility. An assessment is 

not a guarantee of services. 

Eligibility for services is determined during the assessment with an 

Assessment Officer. 

Interface with Commonwealth Home Support Program  

If you are an existing HACC PYP client who is turning 65 or Aboriginal 

person turning 50 you do not need to be referred to My Aged Care for 

assessment to continue receiving services under the CHSP unless your 

needs have changed significantly and you require a Home Support 

Assessment or a Comprehensive Assessment. 

 


